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Dear resident,   

Works alert – Vegetation removal  

The Victorian Government is removing 13 dangerous level crossings on the Frankston line, 

and building a new train storage facility to improve safety, reduce congestion and run more 

trains, more often. 

 
As part of our work to remove the level crossing at Seaford Road the existing combined services route will need to be 
relocated.  This will be located within the rail corridor, however, to undertake this work some trees and vegetation 
need to be removed. 

Activities taking place 
Between Eel Race Road and Seaford station approximately 10 trees will need to be removed, and approximately 100 
other trees and shrubs need to be trimmed.  This is to allow the construction team to relocate underground services 
that run along the rail alignment.  These activities will commence on Saturday 1 September 2018. 

Eel Race Road to Armstrongs Road 

 

 

 



Armstrongs Road to McKenzie Street 

 

 

What to expect 

• Prior to removal, trees will be inspected for the presence of wildlife, with qualified wildlife handlers on call 
to safely relocate wildlife, if required;  

• Trees will be removed using chainsaws and other standard equipment including an excavator, stump 
grinder and mulcher;  

• Trees will be mulched on site to allow for easy and safe removal;  

How this will affect you 

• Noise from equipment may be noticeable  

• There will be additional vehicle movements in and around the area 

• Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of road users and our workers 
 

The Level Crossing Removal Authority works with arborists, as well as environmental and sustainability specialists, 
across all its projects to minimise the amount of vegetation removal required, and to manage the impacts on flora 
and fauna. 

We thank you in advance for your patience while we carry out these important works. Please contact us on 1800 105 
105 or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au if you have any questions about the works taking place, or would like more 
information about the project.  

 
Kind regards, 
Seaford Level Crossing Removal Project Team     
Ref No 54/18 

 

 

 


